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1Disinfection Drive To Schools, Public Utilities

Within its plan to prevention of Coronavirus, Jafra Foundation has launched and 
participated in a number of disinfection drives in the Foundation’s whereabouts 
in Syria.
The drives targeted different areas in cooperation with official and civil 
organizations. As in Al-Wafideen camp in Rural Damascus, Jafra team in 
cooperation with Al-Batiha municipality council launched a disinfection 
campaign including schools, dispensaries, mosques and public utilities.
In Jaramana camp, Jafra took part in disinfecting of Bustan Talal school
Al-Rahman kindergarten, Jaramana camp and the martyr Ahmad Abu Omar 
dispensary. 
In Qudsaya, our volunteers participated in a campaign to clean and disinfect the 
streets of the town in cooperation with Qudsaya municipality council and 
Qudsaya Youth League. 
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Within the youth support and empowerment program, Jafra center in Qudsaya 
held a new course in computer science principles, Internet and mobile. 
The course was run in cooperation with the social care center of the Syrian Red 
Crescent and funded by the UNHCR. 
Furthermore, Jafra held an active learning course to empower the teaching cadre 
in dealing with the students using the most up-to-date educational process 
methods that consider the students’ types and potentials. 

New Technical Course In Qudsaya



3Preliminary Tests For Children In Syria 

January 2021 has witnessed an intense activity in all Jafra centers in Syria
regarding the educational program. 
Dozens of students have been ready to work with teachers and facilitators in
preparation for the 1st semester tests. 
Ad hoc Sessions were held to conduct preliminary tests in way similar to those 
of the official schools, in addition to explanation to children and answering their 
questions. 

 



4Computer, English Courses in Burj El-Barajneh Camp

63 youth participants have been granted certificates in computer sciences and 
English language after finishing 3-levels in each of the subject courses in periods of 
2 months for each level in Jafra center in Burj El-Barajneh Camp.
The center continues to offer these courses to youth in cooperation with AFD and 
Asmae organizations.



5Course to Correct Nutrition Misconceptions in Ein El-Hilweh Camp

In coordination with “Umm” association, Jafra held a course entitled “Myths in the 
World of Nutrition, Between Fact and Fiction”. 
The course which was presented by the nutritionist Dr. Islam Al-Maqdah, in 
presence of 25 ladies, has addressed key subjects concerning health preservation.

Further details see Jafra page on the facebook:  
https://www.facebook.com/Jafra.Foundation/



Check our platforms

https://www.facebook.com/pg/Jafra.Foundation 
https://www.instagram.com/jafra.foundation

https://www.linkedin.com/company/jafra-foundation

https://twitter.com/jafra_sy


